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Cannon County Schools Honors the February Good Citizen of the Month Award Winner 

 

Woodbury, TN– Cannon County Schools would like to congratulate the February Good Citizen of the 

Month Award winner, Mattalyn Cannon, an 8th-grade student from Cannon County Middle School.   

Mattalyn was nominated by her principal, Dr. Annie Reed.  Dr. Reed states, “Mattalyn is truly 

remarkable. She is at the helm of our school's print and laminating shop, assisting teachers with their 

designs and collaborating with her peers to create school merchandise. Additionally, Mattalyn is an 

outstanding student who consistently puts in effort to enhance the culture at CCMS. 

Teachers and administrators can nominate students for the Good Citizen Award each month.  A drawing 

is then held each month to select the winner.  Each month, the winning student can lead the pledge of 

allegiance at the beginning of each board meeting.     
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Left to right: Dr. Annie Reed, Principal of Cannon County Middle School; Amber Cannon,  Mattalyn 

Cannon, Good Citizen of the Month Award Winner; and Bonnie Patterson, Director of Schools. 


